
ADOT Project No. 17 MA 229 H6800 01C
Federal Project No. NHPP-017-A(228)S

March 2025 Construction Information

ImprovingI17.com

877.476.1717

Schedules are subject to change because of weather and other  
unforeseen circumstances. Visit ImprovingI17.com for the most  
up-to-the-minute information.
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SOUTHBOUND 
I-17 OFF-RAMP 

CLOSED
3/22/25-5/3/25
24 hours a day 
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CLOSED
3/22/25-5/3/25
24 hours a day 
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Map not to scale.

LEGEND N

Bumble Bee Road 
from southbound I-17

Southbound I-17 from 
Bumble Bee Road

Alternate Access

On-Ramp/Off-Ramp Closed

Road closed, 
no through traffic

The southbound I-17 off-ramp at Bumble Bee Road  
(Exit 248) and on-ramp from Bumble Bee Road to 
southbound I-17 are scheduled to be closed starting 
Saturday, March 22, 2025 through Saturday, May 3, 
2025. The ramp closures will be in place 24 hours a day, 
7 days a week, to expedite grading and paving for the 
new and improved ramps.

Bumble Bee Road over I-17 southbound/under I-17 northbound  
will be open to drivers.

To access Bumble Bee Road from southbound I-17, drivers will 
exit at Coldwater Road (exit 244), re-enter I-17 northbound, exit at 
Bumble Bee Road (exit 248) and use Bumble Bee Road under I-17 
northbound and over I-17 southbound.

To access I-17 southbound, drivers will use Bumble Bee Road  
over I-17 southbound/under I-17 northbound, enter I-17  
northbound, exit at Sunset Point (exit 252), and 
re-enter I-17 southbound.

SOUTHBOUND I-17  
OFF-RAMP AND ON-RAMP AT 
BUMBLE BEE ROAD WILL BE 
CLOSED MARCH 22, 2025  
FOR APPROXIMATELY 6 WEEKS


